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To Council Members﻿ 

In reviewing the proposed resolution regarding the Canopy Road for the 500-700 block of West Venice Ave, we 
have some additional comments (refer to our earlier comments dated October 4). 

The Canopy Road Protection Zone defined in the resolution only covers city owned property. Fifteen feet from the 
edge of the pavement only extends to the middle of the sidewalk. 

Why would tree permit fees be waived for city property only? What fee and permit requirements apply for home 
owners whose homes have city tree branches extending over their property? 

Should the city not take responsibility for maintaining the entire tree canopy? 

Linda and John Booth 
616 W Venice Ave 

Sent from my iPad 

mailto:lnbooth@att.net
mailto:citycouncil@venicefl.gov
mailto:boardandcouncilmessages@venicefl.gov
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:lnbooth@att.net

